
  
  

  

2017 Rural Broadband Sponsorships 
The 2017 Rural Broadband Conference is made possible by generous financial and in-kind contributions 

from our sponsors.  In addition to our thanks, sponsors receive an array of benefits  

and promotional opportunities. 
The 2017 Rural Broadband Conference will take place on  

May 24, 2017, 8am – 2 pm, Calvert House, Annapolis, MD. 

 

LUNCH SPONSOR                                                                                                                                         $2,500 
 5 minutes of Prime Speaking during Lunch Session 

 Exhibit Space (One 6’ table and 2 chairs) 

 Logo in Printed Conference Program 

 Logo in Print and Online Marketing 

 Promotional Materials included in registration bags 

 

 

BREAKFAST SPONSOR                                                                                                                              $1,500 
 3 minutes of Speaking during Opening Remarks Session 

 Exhibit Space (One 6’ table, skirt, and 2 chairs) 

 Logo in Printed Conference Program 

 Logo in Print and Online Marketing 

 Promotional Materials included in registration bags 

 

 

PRIME EXHIBITOR                                                                                                                                         $300 
 Exhibit Space (One 6’ table  and 2 chairs) 

 Logo in Printed Conference Program 

 Logo in Print and Online Marketing 

 Promotional Materials included in registration bags 

 

REGISTRATION BAGS (One Sponsorship Available)                                                   Donation of Bags 
 Exhibit Space (One 6’ table  and 2 chairs) 

 Logo in Printed Conference Program 

 Logo in Print and Online Marketing 

 Promotional Materials included in registration bags 

 

 

Additional sponsorship opportunities are available upon request. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

Charlotte Davis, Executive Director, Rural Maryland Council, 410.841.5774, charlotte.davis@maryland.gov 

mailto:charlotte.davis@maryland.gov

